
 

Road closures you need to know about

The City of Cape Town has announced that they are ready to accommodate the official opening of the 6th Parliament on
Thursday, 20 June 2019, in Cape Town.

Source: @PresidencyZA ©

The National Government and the South African Police Service (SAPS) have requested that extended road closures be
effected in the city, to accommodate the event. Temporary road closures in the Central Business District will take effect on
Thursday from 6am until midnight.

There will be limited road closures in effect for rehearsals on Tuesday, 18 June and Wednesday 19 June from 5pm.

Road users are requested to acquaint themselves with the closures and to plan their routes accordingly.

Download a detailed list of the road closures, parking restrictions and alternative routes (PDF File: 975 KB)
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